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EXIM Thailand Visits Director-General of Department of East Asian Affairs  

to Extend New Year 2025 Greetings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Benjarong Suwankiri, Senior Executive Vice President, Export-Import Bank of 

Thailand (EXIM Thailand), together with EXIM Thailand’s Executives visited Mr. Piyapak 

Sricharoen, Director-General, Department of East Asian Affairs, Ministry of Foreign Affairs, to 

convey New Year 2025 greetings and well wishes at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs on January 

14, 2025. During the meeting, they explored opportunities to strengthen collaboration aimed at 

boosting export potential for Thai SME entrepreneurs in East Asian markets, focusing on the 

People’s Republic of China, Thailand’s neighboring countries, and the Republic of Indonesia. The two 

organizations will work closely to provide Thai entrepreneurs with financial support and expanded 

international business networks, thereby fostering economic growth and promoting sustainable 

development. 
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